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CUE ENERGY OVERVIEW 
Cue is an Australian based oil & 
gas company with activities in 
Australia, New Zealand, Indonesia 
and PNG.  
 
THE COMPANY HAS: 
 Long life production 
 A strong balance sheet 
 An active exploration program  

 
CUE ENERGY DIRECTORS 
 Geoffrey King (Chairman) 
 Stuart Brown 
 Rowena Sylvester 
 Andrew Young 

 
CUE ENERGY MANAGEMENT 
 David Biggs     (CEO) 
 Andrew Knox   (CFO) 
 Jeffrey Schrull  (Exp Man) 

 
OFFICE 

Level 19 
357 Collins Street 
Melbourne Vic 3000 
 

CONTACT DETAILS 
Tel:  +613 8610 4000 
Fax: +613 9614 2142 
 

EMAIL 
mail@cuenrg.com.au 
 

WEBSITE 
www.cuenrg.com.au 

 
 LISTINGS 
    ASX:              CUE 
    ADR/OTCQX:    CUEYY 
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20 October 2014 
 
 
Mr Duncan Saville 
Director 
Zeta Energy Pte Limited 
896 Dunearn Road 
#03-07 
Sime Darby Centre 
Singapore, 589472 
 
Dear Mr Saville 
 
Thank you for your letter of 13 October 2014.   
 
Cue notes Zeta Energy Pte Limited’s (Zeta) decision to withdraw your nomination for 
election as a director at Cue’s forthcoming AGM as a result of the potential conflict of 
interest concerns raised by Cue. We note also your intention to provide more 
information about the way in which a Zeta nominee could add shareholder value.  
 
The Cue Board looks forward to receiving this information from Zeta.   
 
Pending further information from you, the Board remains of the view that the current 
Cue Board is very well equipped to guide and direct the Company. Thank you for your 
comment on Cue’s business expansion plans and acquisition opportunities.  
 
Cue continues to seek and evaluate exploration and production investment 
opportunities which are aligned with its strategy. These opportunities are evaluated 
utilising a long term oil price forecast rather than reacting to shorter term movements in 
the price of oil. The oil and gas business is a long term business where the 
fundamentals of the market should guide investment decisions. 
 
The Cue Board will consider all appropriate methods of funding such acquisitions and 
will continue to be flexible in the structuring of its funding requirements.   
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The Cue Board currently has specific abilities derived from the individual activities of 
members in the energy industry.  These abilities come from providing advice on 
corporate valuations in the international oil and gas industry and long experience as 
senior management in the industry including the preparation of independent expert 
valuations for the market. The Board can also call on experience gained from work in 
various international jurisdictions. 
 
The focus of the Board is the growth of Cue within the energy sector consistent with our 
published growth strategy, all in the interests of the Cue shareholders, by realising full 
value for those shareholders. I am confident from discussions that the shareholders 
understand and value the new direction of Cue under our strategic plan.   
 
I am available on Wednesday morning, 5 November 2014 and look forward to 
discussing Zeta’s interest in Cue further.  I shall provide a time and venue for such a 
meeting in a separate letter. 
 
In the interests of keeping the market informed, we are releasing your letter dated 13 
October 2014 to the ASX together with this response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Geoff King 
Chairman 
 




